Welcome to Summer Playground @ West Pottsgrove

Please use the Cafeteria Entrance
Morning Drop Off: 8:50-9:00 am Afternoon Pick Up: Noon

General Guidelines

. Children should wear closed toe shoes and play clothes.

Summer playground is an active environment. We will do activities both indoors and outside.
We will also be using art supplies on many days.

. No snacks should be brought to Playground.

This is for the safety and health of those that may have foed allergies.
Children should eat before they come to Playground.

. Drinks will be sold daily for 50 cents per drink. (2 drink breaks)

Drink money is collected first thing in the morning at the table inside the cafeteria. Cartons of lemonade, orange drink,
and water will be sold (subject to availability). Children may also bring their own water bottles marked with their name.

Permissions slips & money MUST be turned in the day before a trip (or sooner if'p'ossible).

We must schedule transportation and provide numbers and payment to the trip location by Noon the day before our

trips. Permission slips will NOT be accepted on the day of a trip. | will collect permission sllpslmoney ata
table outside the cafeteria on a daily basis.

. Students must “check in” daily with the staff.

Please remind your child to check in with the staff member at the table inside the cafeteria! For safety reasons daily
attendance will be recorded. Daily attendance is not mandatory, join us when your schedule allows it.

Electronic Devices & Toys: Cell phones, toys, and electronic games are discouraged at
playground. Children are responsible for their own devices/toys.

We understand that some children carry them for safety reasons. if your child is seen using a cell phone
without permission, he/she will be asked to put it away.

. Communication: Newsletters will be sent weekly via email.

Please join my “Remind” group. You will receive texts and/or emails with brief reminders. See the attached
instructions. | will try to respond to emails within 24 hours.

Thank you for your cooperation. | look forward to a great summer!
Chrissy Long, Head Counselor @ West Pottsgrove

Contact email: cng7885@agmail.com




